[image: ]
[image: ]
ICT START-UP RESERVATION TENDER SCHEME REGISTRATION
	
Call for Participation
The Department of Information Communications Technology (DICT) is pleased to invite eligible companies to participate in its ICT Reservation Tender Scheme, a special initiative designed to support and empower local ICT start-up companies involved in software development. This Scheme forms part of our commitment to fostering innovation, enhancing digital services, and contributing to the National Digital Economy Agenda.
Under this Scheme, the DICT will be outsourcing specific software development projects exclusively to local ICT start-ups, providing an opportunity for them to build their work portfolios, expand their capabilities, and play a key role in shaping the future of digital government services in Seychelles.
The Department is currently accepting applications for registration to participate in this Scheme. Application forms can be downloaded from the DICT website: www.ict.gov.sc 
Eligibility Criteria
To participate in this Scheme, the company must satisfy the following criteria:
· Locally registered business – Must attach a valid Business Registration Certificate.
· Licensed entity – Must hold a valid SLA business license issued within the last five (5) years (i.e., the company must have been in operation for not longer than 5 years)
· Tax registration – Must provide proof of registration with the Seychelles Revenue Commission (SRC).

Submission Details
Please submit your completed application form along your eligibility documents attached via email to: ictreservationtender@gov.sc

For more information or assistance, please contact us on the details provided below: 

DICT Project Management Team

Tel: +248 4 286 600

Email: ictreservationtender@gov.sc
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